P-11-31/4/2024-P. Arts
Government of India
Ministry of Culture
2nd Floor, ‘D’ Block, Puratatva Bhawan,
GPO Complex, INA, New Delhi
Dated: 08™ August 2024

NOTICE

Consequent upon the transfer of the work relating to Administration/Implementation of
the Scheme of Financial Assistance for Construction of Tagore Cultural Complexes (TCC) to
the North Zonal Cultural Centre (NZCC), Patiala w.e.f. 18.06.2024 (i.e. from financial year

2024-25 onwards), it has been decided that all the eligible organizations will apply under the
aforesaid Scheme directly to NZCC, Patiala.

2. Accordingly, all the eligible organizations (applying under the Scheme of Financial
Assistance for Construction of Tagore Cultural Complexes) are hereby requested to submit
their applications/proposals in the prescribed proforma at the following address -

‘Director, North Zone Cultural Centre, Virsa Vihar Kendra, Near Bhasha Bhawan,
Sheranwala Gate, Patiala, Punjab — 147001’

3. This issues with the approval of competent authority in the Ministry.
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Under Secretary to the Govt. of India



